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WORKSHOP ON CYBER SAFETY & DIGITAL RESPONSIBILITY

Dear Parents

The new diet we all are on in the COVID-19 Lockdown has nothing to do with what we put on
our fork and everything to do with our digital consumption. With the overexposure to the
internet & increased indulgence in social media, especially among adolescents, cyber safety
of our children becomes imperative.

The Counselling department is conducting workshops for classes VI to VIII starting from 7th
June, 2021 to educate students about internet etiquettes, responsible online behaviour and
some simple cyber security measures to stay safe in the digital world.

The grade & section wise schedule along with the Meet Links for the workshop will be shared
with the students by their class teachers later through their respective Google Classrooms.

Please ensure that your ward attends as it is mandatory for all the students to be present
for the workshop.

You may reach out to the School counsellor in case you have any query or would like to give
any suggestions at the following address.

nayandeepkaur@sanskritischool.edu.in

Best Regards
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